
 Crowan School Newsletter – 8th September 2023
         

Dates for your diary

Wednesdays: Crenver swimming 

Tuesday 26th Sept – Year 1 hearing screening

Wednesday 4th October – Flu immunisations 

(information to follow)

Friday 13th October – INSET day (school closed to 

pupils)

Monday 23rd to Friday 27th October – HALF TERM

WELCOME BACK

It has been brilliant to welcome back all the children this week. Thank you so much for 
helping the children come back looking so smart and ready to learn. We would like to 
welcome our new Reception children into Releath, who have already settled so well! 

We would like to welcome Mrs Stone to the school team, she will mainly be working in 
Pengelly and doing some intervention work in Crenver. However, she will also have a 

Read, Write Inc group so I am sure you will all get to know her soon – please introduce 
yourself if you see her! We currently have an advert out for another teaching assistant 
(mainly to work in Crenver) and will introduce them to you when they are appointed. 

Please remember I am available on the gate mornings and evenings if you need a quick 
catch up. If you need a more detailed conversation, please email 

hello@crowanschool.org and I will get back to you with a time to meet. We are always 
here to help! You can also talk to our two school hub councillors (governors), Mrs 

Tregenza-Parker and Mrs Knights, if you want to raise anything from a parental view. 

Please keep an eye on our website, Facebook and Twitter as we will be sharing photos 
and information throughout the year.

I am sure that this is going to be a great year! 

 

Attendance!

Releath: 98.0%

Trenoweth: 97.8%

Pengelly: 99.0%

Crenver: 99.6%

Well Done Crenver!

Out of school acheivements
         

Well done to one of our 

new Reception children 

who completed the 

Summer Reading 

Challenge at the library 

and was awarded a free 

swim! 

Please remember, you can 

send in any out of school 

achievements that you 

would like celebrated. Just 

email 

hello@crowanschool.org. 

A reminder we will not use names of 

children due to safeguarding. Thanks 

mailto:hello@crowanschool.org
mailto:hello@crowanschool.org

	Slide 1

